Anonymous Anonymous

I recommend upgrading the swamp coolers rather than continuing to pay contracted companies for
repeated repairs. Despite multiple service calls, the units remain unreliable, resulting in ongoing
costs without resolving the problem. An upgrade would provide a more cost-effective and
long-term solution. Additionally, I work with medically fragile students, and when they are required
to come into a hot classroom, their ability to engage in self-regulation and sensory processing
activities is significantly diminished. The heat leaves them uncomfortable and unmotivated to
participate, which undermines the effectiveness of their services.



